
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Adverse Weather arrangements 

Should we experience adverse weather conditions over the coming weeks it is our aim to 

minimise any disruption to the children’s education and support working parents for whom 

emergency closures are extremely difficult. 

An assessment will be made each morning as to whether it is safe to 

open the school.  In the event of heavy snow it is often the second 

day that proves treacherous as ice can develop overnight after a 

thaw. Parents can make a decision whether it is safe to bring their 

children to school, based on their individual circumstances. 

 I would advise that if there is snow and the school remains open you 

ensure your child wears appropriate footwear and outer clothing (and brings a bag with a 

change of clothes/socks & footwear) so that we can take full advantage of the weather 

during the day!  

You can find out whether the school is open or should need to close early by regularly 

checking the school website or listening to, BBC Radio Sussex/Heart FM/ Splash FM radio 

stations. We will also send a Bromcom email message notifying you of any decision.  

Please ensure that the school office has your current contact details so that we can keep 

you fully informed.  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs C Jee 

Headteacher 

 

Headteacher Mrs C Jee 

Mulberry Lane, Goring-by-Sea, West  Sussex,  BN12 4RN 

Telephone 01903  241175   Email office@goringprimary.org 

www.goring.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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